
One Planet Cardiff 

Schools Challenge  
Friday June 20th 2014  

9.30—2.30 in County Hall 

Today Cardiff is a three planet city. 
Our aspiration is for Cardiff to be a  

one planet city by 2050.  
Is your school ready for the  

One Planet Cardiff Challenge? 

Cardiff Primary schools are invited to a  
FREE day of activities on the themes of  

One Planet Cardiff.  
Each school can bring up to 6 pupils. The 

workshops will be aimed at year 5 pupils who 
can pass on what they have learnt. 

To book a place for your school, please email  
sustainabledevelopment@cardiff.gov.uk  

giving your school name, contact name and  
contact email address, before 21st February. 

For more details of One Planet Cardiff see www.oneplanetcardiff.co.uk  

The day will involve workshops, challenges and 
fun, but with a serious message that we all have to 

reduce our impact on the planet.  
Schools taking part will have to do a little  

preparation in advance but you will get all that  
information when you sign up!! 


